From: Dawn Bilobran

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DTE Energy Curb Replacement Application
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 12:03:36 PM

Good Afternoon Historic District Commissioners,

I urge you to reject DTE Energy’s submitted proposal which would irreparably damage existing stone curbs located
in Detroit’s historic districts, namely Indian Village. The proposed work will dramatically alter the streetscape and
negatively impacts the historic fabric of the neighborhood.

Please do not issue a Certificate of Appropriateness for this application.

Thank you for your consideration,
Dawn Bilobran

313 Historic Preservation

Detroit, Michigan

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or
clicking links.
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